Together we can make a difference.



[In Attendance: Fr. Jay, Dr. Wardell, Chris Cyr, Stephanie Gaspar, Nancy Resende, Sonia Bjerre, Danielle Vital, Gina Orlando]

Gala Recap

[Gala committee will be meeting Tuesday May 9<sup>th</sup> to recap Gala. Committee will follow up with Fr. Jay and Dr. Wardell]

## Remainder of Events for the Year

Father / Daughter Dance (Friday May 12th)/Chair Nancy Resende
[Nancy will email advocates with list of needs, refreshments, volunteers. Gina will email her
list of advocates. To date 19 students have signed up]

Teacher Appreciation May 24th/Co Chairs Gina Orland/Danielle Vital

[Flyer being sent out in Tuesdays letter for Volunteers to help in classrooms and office.

Danielle and Gina to work on theme, menu and needs]

New Parents Meeting Monday June 5<sup>th</sup>/Chair Gina Orlando
[Gina will create an invite to new parents and will copy teachers. Include in topics to discuss Safety issues, drop off and pick up. Gina to contact caterer]

Family Cookout June 10 / No Chair as of Yet

[Chris Cyr to put a flyer together to put in Tuesdays letter, need Chair and volunteers]

Mother / Son Outing Update June 11 / Chair Chris Cyr

[Chris Cyr put together a flyer that went in last Tuesdays letter. She has already received some response back. Flyer will also be placed in church.]

## **OPEN DISCUSSION**

[Last day of school June 13th which is a ½ day.

Iowa testing being conducted weeks of May 7th and May 14th.

Results of testing expected back before end of school.

Uniform Committee to meet next week.

Discussion about drop off and pick up and the safety of children coming out of school.

Chris Cyr, when at pick up, will close the gate prior to children being dismissed. A reminder that if you are parked in the "pickup" and "drop off' area and you leave your car unattended, you could receive a parking ticket from the city.

The first Harvest Festival meeting will be held on May 17th]